
  
 
14th July 2017 
 
To: Valued Customer 
 
From: Littelfuse Product Management 
 
Subject: Obsolescence Notification for Littelfuse Thin Film Fuse 047001.6DR 
 
 
We would like to notify you the obsolescence of Thin Film Fuse 047001.6DR from its original 470 
series product portfolio. The alternative replacement is listed below. 
 
 
 

Affected Part Alternative Replacement 

047001.6DR 047001.5DRSNP 

 
 
Important Dates: 
 
Date of Obsolescence: July 14, 2017 
 
Please contact your local Littelfuse representative if you have any additional questions. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Daniel Wang 
Director of Product Marketing 
Electronics Business Unit 
Littelfuse Far East Pte Ltd 
(65) 6885 9199  
Dwang@Littelfuse.com 
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